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Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through 

witness, faith, innovation and action. 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive 

learning community uniting home, parish and school and 

rooted in the love of Christ.  

We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to 

lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 
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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report recommends rescinding the current Credit Courses Outside of 

Canada Policy (S.P. 11) from the policy register as there have been significant 

changes to the Ontario Curriculum and to how credit courses outside of 

Canada are chosen and delivered. All credit courses delivered outside of 

Canada are currently approved, delivered and administered by the Continuing 

Education Department. These procedures currently in use by the Continuing 

Education Department will be posted on the Department’s Intranet site. 

 

A Trustee Motion at the November 7, 2017 Governance and Policy 

Committee meeting read: “That prior to the report going to Board from the 

Governance and Policy Committee that the organisations involved in credit 

courses outside of Canada be consulted.” The organisations were 

subsequently consulted by staff and no concerns were raised. 

 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 1 hour   
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

This Recommendation Report is on the Order Paper of the Regular Board as 

it recommends a policy be rescinded. 

 

C. APPENDIX 
 

APPENDIX A: Credit courses Outside of Canada policy (S.P.11) 

 

D. COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION  
 

 That the Board accept the recommendation of the Governance and Policy 

 Committee and rescind the Credit Courses Outside of Canada Policy (S.P. 11) 

 provided in APPENDIX A. 
 

 


